March 17, 2017

Hornbrook Community Services District
PO Box 29
Hornbrook, CA 96044

Re: Application for Appointment to the Position of Director of the Board
Dear HCSD Board,

[ understand that one of the members resigned, and there is now an opening for the
HCSD Board of Directors. I would like to ask that [ now be considered to
appointment for the open position on the Board.

I have lived in Hornbrook for several years now, and am familiar with the
challenges facing the water district. [ have 3 years of experience with Wilder well
drilling, and additionally, 3 years of running a small community water system in
Malakoff Diggings State Park, so I am familiar with basic operations, and
maintenance of water systems, treatment plant operations, and wells.

You may contact me at the address below.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Randall L. Scheimer
339 Henley-Hornbrook Rd.
Hornbrook, CA 96044




